C.C.A. Baldi Middle School

8801 Verree Road

Philadelphia, PA 19115

215-961-2003



September 4, 2008



Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am very excited to have the opportunity to have your child in my class this school year.  I will be teaching Mathematics and Science, with homework being assigned every night (Monday through Thursday).  Everyday, each student will be required to copy their homework assignments in their Agenda Book.  Throughout the school year, I will assign projects in both Math and Science.  Also, each student will be required to complete the Science Fair Project since it fulfills his or her Multidisciplinary Project.

The classroom supplies needed for this year are:

· Dozen pencils

· 6 blue or black pens

· Correction tape (dry white out; liquid white out is prohibited)

· 6 composition books

· Pack of loose-leaf paper

· 2 binders (2” or larger – one for subjects, one to hold Math in Context module books)

· 2 folders

· Ruler

· Washable markers, colored pencils or crayons 

· Individual pencil sharpener

· Package(s) of graph paper

· Box of tissues for classroom use

If any concerns or problems arise, please do not hesitate to contact me at Baldi (215-961-2003) or email pcarr@phila.k12.pa.us.  Please sign and return the bottom portion of this letter by Monday September 8, 2008.








Thank you,








Mr. P. Carr

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Introductory Letter to Parents/Guardians from Mr. Carr


I have read and looked over the supplies needed for the 2008-2009 school year.

______________________
____________
__________________

Child’s Name


Date


Parent/Guardian Signature

